
 

Request Extension of Henkels-McCoy fiber engineering contract 
January 22, 2008 

 

SUMMARY: 

- This item requests approval of a one year extension of the Henkels McCoy fiber engineering contract for 

Denton ISD. 

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

- On November 26, 2006 this Board passed action to have Henkels McCoy replace Alexander Utility 

Engineering (AUE) as the district fiber engineering contractor.   

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
- Henkels McCoy has continued our fiber infrastructure engineering and design after AUE finished in the 

early 2006.  This district crated an RFP in September 2006 for professional services and Henkels McCoy 

was selected to continue the fiber engineering to connect Paloma Creek, LA Nelson, Middle School 6 and 

Elementary #19 and #20.    

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:  
 None 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 - Costs will be borne by existing 2004 Bond money 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

 - Passage will allow this district to continue the excellent service being provided by Henkels McCoy. 

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

 - None 

  

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 - None 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 - No alternative actions are proposed … 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

- Henkels McCoy service contract has increased by 3.5% and the district purchasing agent has approved the 

increase which falls within guidelines of the RFP. 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  

The Superintendent recommends approval of the contract and stated addendum to the professional services 

contract.  

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 
 - Ernie Stripling, TIO 

 - Michael Bernstein, Director of Network Services 

 

ATTACHMENT: 

 - Henkels McCoy 2008 Engineering prices 

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________________  

 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 


